
Home school 18th September 2019 - Due Wednesday 23rd September 
School 
The children have been very busy this week learning how to use the classroom tools and activities. 
They have been finding out about people who work in our local area. We have trying to hear the 
first sounds in words and are counting objects and recognising numerals 1,2 and 3 and finding out 
about long and not long in Maths.  
Next week we are going to be finding out about emergency services, learning all about numbers 1 
to 4 and reading ‘Superworm’.  
Home 
Please ask your child to practise putting their coat on themselves and to try to fasten it. Please 
teach them how to take if off so the arms do not go inside or how to pull the arms out themselves. 
Please put a photograph in their book or ask them to draw a picture of themselves with their coat 
on that they have done themselves.  
Parent homework – If you have not had chance yet please put your child’s name in their coat, 
bag, water bottle and uniform, especially jumpers. 
Thank you. 
 
 


